
I am writing in favor of SB 2167.  This bill would enable parents to begin homeschooling their children 

earlier while still keeping a safeguard in place (five days) in cases where parents are just angry and 

impulsively pulling their children out of public school only to regret it later.  Curriculum is able to be 

accessed and purchased immediately online, and parents can now begin the process of homeschooling 

as soon as they pull their kids out.  Please pass this bill in order to preserve parental rights and to ensure 

freedom of homeschooling in the state of ND.  Thank you. 

Respectfully submitted,  

Elizabeth Buck,  

NDHSA Office Administrator and Editor 


